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Office of t/Je l'reside11t 

September 28, 2016 

President Ramon S. Torrecilha 
Office of the President 
Westfield State University 
P.O. Box 1630 

Westfield, MA 01086-1630 


Dear President Torrecilha, 

It gives me great pleasure to extend to you and the faculty, staff 
and students of Westfield State University my very warm 
congratulations on the occasion of your inauguration as the 
twelfth President of the University. 

Sincere wishes for your success. 

All best, 

A. Clayton Spencer 
President 

ACS/jcc 


